
Prostate Cancer Support Group 

In my role as cancer care coordinator, I speak with many people who have been 

diagnosed with prostate cancer and have either had treatment or are being monitored. 

Many of them have questions or feel that it would be helpful to talk to other people 

having a similar experience. 

Anyone who has had a diagnosis of prostate cancer is welcome at our new prostate 

cancer support group. Our first meeting will be at Kidderminster Medical Centre on 

Thursday 19th September 10am – 11.30am.  

 

It will be a friendly and informal opportunity to ask questions, speak to other people in 

a similar situation or help others by sharing your experiences if you would like to.  

 

There will be tea and coffee and you are welcome to bring a friend or family member 

if you wish. I very much look forward to seeing you there. 
 

If you cannot make the date in September our next meeting will be Thursday 14th 

November 10-11.30am at Kidderminster Medical Centre. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Rebecca Wenham 

Cancer Care Coordinator WFHP 

 

 


